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Circular No.: CIR_KGS/2025-26/023                 July 22, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
Warm Greetings from Kunwars Global School !! 
 

As every fourth Saturday of the month is a PTM Day, so we cordially invite you to attend 
the Parent-Teacher Meeting scheduled for (Saturday) July 26, 2025 at the school premises. 
Your presence is vital in strengthening the collaborative journey between parents and 
teachers to support your child’s growth and development. 
 
Before the Parent-Teacher Meeting, there will be a one-on-one interaction with the 
Principal and the School Management Committee, providing you an opportunity to share 
your valuable suggestions, feedback, and expectations. 
 
Schedule: 

 One-on-One Interaction with Management & Principal: 9:00 AM to 10:30 AM (at 
School Auditorium) 

 Parent-Teacher Meeting: 10:30 AM onwards (in respective Classes) 
 
Papers of Weekly Tests conducted until July 15, 2025 will be shown to the Parents during 
this PTM.  
 
We look forward to your active participation and continued support in nurturing an 
enriching learning environment for our students. 
 
Note: Students coming to school to attend PTM along with their Parents must wear 

Saturday’s School uniform. Casuals are not allowed to be worn by students in 
School. 

 
Warm Regards,   
 
 

Principal 


